
 
 

Thammasat University Notification 

on 

Guidelines for Students from Countries with Ongoing Political Disputes 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 Thammasat University maintains a neutral stance in all political disputes. Our aim for 

international students is to provide academic support and knowledge in an environment that values 

equality, respect, and inclusion. In light of ongoing political disputes in various regions, Thammasat 

University has issued the following guidelines to support students affected by such situations and to 

promote a respectful, inclusive academic environment. 

 

1. If you are facing emotional, academic, or other challenges due to the situation in your 

home country, please seek assistance from your Faculty’s Student Affairs Department, the Office of 

International Affairs, your host program, or a health professional. 

 

2. Engage in all discussions, particularly those involving political matters, with respect and 

consideration for differing viewpoints. 

 

3. Be mindful and sensitive to how political events may affect both yourself and others. 

Avoid making assumptions based on nationality, ethnicity, or background. 

 

4. Stay informed through credible news sources, but take care of your mental health by 

limiting exposure to distressing information when necessary. 

 

5. Any personal concerns shared with university staff or support services will be handled 

with confidentiality and care. 

 

6. For academic support or any issues related to your studies, please contact your faculty 

directly. 

 

7. If you are currently in your home country and political conditions are preventing you 

from returning to continue your studies, please contact your faculty or the Office of International 

Affairs for guidance and assistance. 

 

Thammasat University steadfastly upholds its commitment to the equity and the equality 

for all, regardless of races, genders, ages, skin colors, or place of birth. 
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                             (Associate Professor Dr. Supreedee Rittironk) 

                                   Vice Rector for International Affairs 

   


